HOGE-FENTON

HOGE FENTON PARTNERS WITH
SANTA CLARA LAW TO PROVIDE
PUBLIC INTEREST SUMMER
INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITIES TO
STUDENTS

Hoge Fenton is pleased to partner with Santa Clara Law to support the Hoge Fenton Public Interest
Fellowship. This fellowship will provide funding to support one Santa Clara student each summer to do
a public interest summer internship. Read more here
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